Ms. Samir Benmbarek Regeneration and Planning Development Management London Borough of Camden Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 9JE Paul Stook 79, Clarence Way London NW1 8DG

18<sup>th</sup> October 2016

Dear Samir,

## Application Ref: 2016/4891/P

Having left you a message over the phone, I just thought I'd write a brief note to ask if it would be possible for you to give me a little more information regarding my neighbours proposed erection of a single storey, first floor extension to the rear of their house.

Having had a long term, good relationship with my neighbours since they moved in, I would not wish to oppose their request if the works do not affect me that much.

However, I do have a few immediate questions which I'd like to run by you if possible. Upon looking at the back of their house trying to work out where the extension will be built, I am a little concerned that upon construction of the extension, their terrace area will face directly into my rear windows, this would include my rear bedroom.

I am also a little fearful that even more sunlight could be blocked out on top of that which is already happening with the surrounding trees that sit at the rear of some houses in Hartland Road.

Finally, as I do not have regular access to a computer, I may not be able to view the plans over the next few days or so. With the deadline to raise questions soon approaching, I'd also like to ask your opinion with regards to any visual issues the construction may cause?

Should you have any immediate queries or require any more information please do not hesitate to contact me.

